My Dear Brother Knights,

Thank you for your most generous donation of two thousand dollars (check #1933) for seminarian education and formation. This gift will go far in helping us to train our future priests. Of the many charitable options you could have chosen, this is one that especially warms my heart. My gratitude is very sincere.

I am likewise grateful for the presence of the State Officers at our Yuma, Arizona Clergy Appreciation Dinner. Their presence and assistance made the evening all the more solemn and meaningful.

Our Church would be infinitely less without the presence and charitable works of the Knights of Columbus. I pray that the Lord will smile upon you and bring success to all your endeavors.

Very sincerely yours in Christ Jesus,

+ Edward L. Weisenbruger

Diocese of Tucson Office of the Bishop P.O. Box 31 OH MAR YO Tucson, AZ 857021 4 1

NEOPOST FIRST-CLASS MAIL 03/04/2019



Arizona Knights of Columbus Charity 14175 W. Indian School Rd., Ste B4-626 Goodyear, AZ 85395